
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Prom July 16, 2021 
 
Following the recent national guidance it is with regret that we have to inform you that 
the Year 11 Prom provisionally scheduled for July 16 at Beverley Racecourse is 
unable to go ahead. We were always aware that this could potentially happen if 
restrictions were not lifted in time.  
 
We are in communication with the racecourse and hope to offer an alternative date in 
September and will be back in touch with more details as we receive them. However, 
we do appreciate that you may wish to receive a refund for the cost of the ticket. If this 
is the case, please can you contact our Finance team on 
finance@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
We are sorry that we unable to proceed and very hopeful that we can enjoy a great 
evening in September. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Mrs D Dalton 
Deputy Headteacher 
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